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Dear Ms. Mazaheri 

Bayswater Power Station Upgrade Project (SSD-9697) 
Dams Safety NSW wishes to thank NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment for its 
invitation to comment on the Bayswater Water and Other Associated Operational Works Project 
Environmental Impact Statement, prepared by Jacobs for AGL Macquarie Pty Ltd. 

The proposed works have been noted and Dams Safety NSW has no objections against the 
proposed works provided that: 

• Dams Safety NSW should be notified regarding any future modifications to Bayswater Ash 
Dam (a declared dam).  

Your continuing cooperation is appreciated. If there are any queries in regard to the above please 
do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 9842 8082, mobile 0432 611 205, or e-mail 
engin.hizbas@damsafety.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Engin Hizbas 
Dams Safety Engineer, Dams Safety NSW  
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